

St Charles' Catholic Primary School Newsletter

"Love, learn and grow together"

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean

10th December 2021

Merry Christmas

The children have had a busy time in school, Christmas parties, Christmas dinner and a special visitor in red! On behalf of all the staff, thank you for the lovely gifts. Wishing all our families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.













Have you been an Attendance HERO this week?

Class	Attendance & lates for WE 17/12/21		
WHOLE	89.44%		
SCHOOL	33 lates		
Reception	89.13%		
	4 lates		
Year 1	88.24%		
	6 lates		
Year 2	94.26%		
	6 lates		
Year 3	87.28%		
	6 lates		
Year 4	88.97%		
	5 lates		
Year 5	89.78%		
	2 lates		
Year 6	87.78%		
	4 lates		

Congratulations to Year 6 who were our highest attenders this week.

Christmas Raffles

Thank you to everyone who took part in all the raffles. We raised nearly £600 towards playground developments.

Thank you to the PTA for organising the raffles. The PTA have used some of the money to pay for the class parties and a present for all the children from Father Christmas



Pupil of the Week

We are extremely proud of all our children, however the staff are tasked with choosing just one child each work who has stood out amongst the others to receive a special award.



Well done to all our winners.

Class	Pupil of the Week
	17th December
Reception	Nesi & Mason
Year 1	Kyle
Year 2	Emily
Year 3	Noah
Year 4	Harrison
Year 5	Ava
Year 6	Faith

Alder Hey Symptom Checker

Last week, clinicians at Alder Hey have developed a new 'Symptom Checker' to help parents and carers understand their poorly child's symptoms and what they can do for them.

The fast, easy to use and reliable online <u>Symptom Checker</u> offers parents and carers information on several of the most common symptoms in children requiring urgent care. Using the <u>Symptom Checker</u> will help parents and carers decide where best to get the right care for their child, be it at home, at their local chemist, walk-in centre or GP, or with a trip to Alder Hey's Emergency Department.

www.alderhey.nhs.uk/symptom-checker

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much notice as possible.

Wednesday 5th January

Back to school 8.40am



Dates for your diary

Look out for updates on our school website

stcharlescatholicprimary.com or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary

Extended After School Provision

From Monday 10th January 2022, we will be opening our new version of extended schools provision.

If you would like to book your child into these additional sessions, you must first book your child into an After School Club. After School Clubs finish at 4.30pm. The extended provision ends at 5.40pm. This service is for working parents. There is an additional charge for the extended provision and this has to be paid per half term, the same as After School Clubs, money is nonrefundable. Both are on ParentPay but are under two separate headings, one for After School Clubs and one for Extended After School Provision. We will let you know full details when we return on 5th January as we don't know if new restrictions will be in place by then so would ask that no payments are made until we have up to date guidelines from the Government.

We will let you know clubs and prices on 5th January 2022.

Attendance

Well done to the 113 children who had a 100% attendance between 6th December and 22nd December.



Times Tables Rock Stars

Whole School Top

1.	Hughie Y5	420,480
2.	Alan Y3	391,055
3.	Oliver Y4	194,616
4.	Lily SJ Y5	117,385
5.	Yannis Y3	94,051

Class Top of the Pops!

Year 2	Ruben	89,262
Year 3	Alan	391,055
Year 4	Oliver	194,616
Year 5	Hughie	420,480
Year 6	Kyle	26,759